
To help us with student safety and to improve the efficiency of our car rider 
dismissal we will assign a number to students to wear on their 
backpack.  Families will receive 6 cards to disperse to persons responsible 
for picking up their child.  That person must show the card to staff to be 
able to pick up a student at dismissal.  Anyone without a card will need to 
show identification and staff members will contact the office to ensure they 
are on the emergency contact list in Harmony.   

Please use this Google Form to complete car rider registration.  Each child 
should be entered separately on the Child's name attending Pine Ridge 
Elementary section.   Parents should register their children this week so we 
can begin this procedure on Monday.   

You can register a student anytime this school year.   Please sign up if your 
child is or will be a car rider at 3:00 dismissal.   

 

https://goo.gl/forms/9ahOMBSkQPUknk4z2

